
Spoken Tutorial IIT Bombay: Faculty Development Program in Gurukul Kangri University 

 

 

One days Faculty Development Program was organized in Gurukul Kangri University on 2nd May 2017 

for all the Faculty Members. Dr.Mayank Aggarwal arranged and organized the program in Institute lab. 

Around  34  Faculty members participated and completed the training on LaTeX.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             

              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News Coverage of FDP  


